
SWAC General Meeting Monday, April 12, 2021 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM by Patti Hoffert, President. 26 members 
participated via ZOOM.  

Secretary’s Report 

The minutes from the meeting March 8, 2021, had been emailed to members. Patti asked if 
anyone had any corrections, additions, or changes.  No one had anything to add or change, a 
motion to approve the minutes was made, seconded, and passed unanimously. 

Treasurer’s Report  

April beginning balance: $19,459.17 
Balance after income:     $23,556.92 
Ending balance:                 $19,612.40 
Business 

❖ Email Mary Beth Cornelius if you have art she can hang in Kuentz (Art Room). You may 
contribute up to 3 pieces. She needs more! She will be hanging the artwork on April 
26. 

❖ New artwork was hung on April 12 in the library. The mural has been taken down and 
will be hung in the Kuentz Art Room 

❖ Zoom will continue in the summer as more of a social gathering to stay connected. 

❖ We have many vacant monitor spots, so please find a day you can sign up to monitor! 

❖ The rec center has developed a new sign in system that eventually they would like all 
the clubs to use. They will be testing it out with a few clubs, and we will be one of the 
clubs in the test group. 

❖ The club is now open daily from 8am-8pm. Members are welcome to work in the art 
room during those hours as long as there are 2 or more people there and there is no 
class on one side. Just remember to keep talking volumes at a level that will not 
disrupt a class if there is one. The key can be checked out at the pool. 

❖ Beginning in May, open art is scheduled for Monday, Wednesday, and Saturday 
mornings. It has been requested that we have one open art session where members 
can socialize also (rather than it being a quiet place to work on art), so Monday will be 
“Social” Open Art. 

❖ Carl (Bud) Knauer won the gift card in the drawing for monthly monitors. 
Congratulations! 

Donna Davis made a motion to adjourn, Dave Buckbinder seconded the motion.  

Meeting Adjourned: 1:34 PM 

Next meeting - May 10th via zoom or in-person in the art room.  Participants have a choice of 
how to join in the conversation. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Anderson 
SWAC Secretary 




